

Calgary Regional Consortium 124 – 24 Ave. NE Calgary, AB T2E 1W6 www.crcpd.ab.ca Tel: 403.291.0967

Fax: 403.250-3904

May 4<sup>th</sup>, 2015

Dear James,

You have recently completed leadership of the full day workshop with the Calgary Regional Consortium: *Libraries to Learning Commons: The Yellow Brick Road*. This was your first session with the CRC this year, and it proved to be a high valuable experience for our participants.

People participated in the workshop from Calgary and area school divisions including Charter Schools, Private Schools, Elk Island Public, the Calgary Board of Education, Golden Hills School Division and Calgary Catholic. It was a rich opportunity for people to learn from you directly, plus from one another. I heard verbal affirmation from these participants that the day was powerful and would change the ways that they think and go about their work moving forward. You have offered an incredible learning experience to these teachers. Thank you, James!

Thank you for your mindful preparations, the well-paced "delivery" of the day, and your approachability during the session. Participants walked away with purposeful planning well under way with your guidance, and that was very much appreciated. The CRC appreciates your excellent leadership of learning for educators in our area. We look forward to any future work together.

Sincerely,

Krystal Abrahamowicz

Designer of Professional Learning Calgary Regional Consortium

Email: kabrhamowicz@crcpd.ab.ca